Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on December 3, 2024 at 11:02 a.m.
@ Outlook

[EXTERNAL] RE: Docket No. 23-00051 Status Conference

From Erik Lybeck <elybeck@simsfunk.com>
Date Fri 10/4/2024 2:46 PM

To  Monica Smith-Ashford <Monica.Smith-Ashford@tn.gov>; Walker, Henry <HWALKER@bradley.com>; Jeff
Risden <jeff.risden@adenus.com>

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email -
STS-Security

Monica,

The purpose of this email is to let you know that TWSI and Superior have reached a settlement
in Docket 23-00051.

Superior will amend its application to encompass only the property owned by Greg Sanford that
was identified in Superior’s original application and, in addition, a nearby parcel that will be used
in order to provide service to the Sanford property. Service to customers located on the Sanford
property and the nearby parcel will be provided via a connection to Superior’s existing
wastewater system. The amended application will include, inter alia, the following

statement, “The requested parcels are located in the service area that was granted to

TWSI in Commission Docket No. 97-01313. TWSI has agreed to transfer those parcels to
Superior upon the Commission’s approval of this application.” After Superior has amended its
application, TWSI will withdraw its objection to the amended application but remain a party to
the docket solely to ensure compliance with the parties’ settlement. If the Commission
approves the amended application, TWSI will ask the Commission to transfer the affected
parcels from TWSI’s service area to Superior’s service area.

We would appreciate it if you would place a copy of this email in the docket file.
Thank-you for your help in this matter.

Regards,
Henry Walker and Erik Lybeck





